
   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                 SELECTMEN  

   MEETING MINUTES FEBRUARY 29, 2016 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

Frank Lucuis dropped off the culvert  plan for the upper Pond Road and spoke with the selectmen about 

the guardrails he felt were needed. He will return a bid to the selectmen after he completes it.  

Jay Croteau returned the letter to Northern New England telephone operations.  

Copies of the Dansereau and Wright abatements were left for the tax collector.  

Wally Reney met with the secretary this past week and followed up with Bruce Smith. 

The selectmen signed the letter to Barbara Patnode about having Graz Engineering monitor and bill 

them for their progress on their subdivision road. 

The Town of Surry has requested Avitar to supply another assessor while our regular one is out on leave. 

The selectmen discussed the LUCT for the Patnodes . 

The selectmen researched the RSA for posting weight limits on town roads and concluded there was no 

actual official starting date.  

Jay Croteau spoke with Durwin Clark about having the state repair their portion of the Old Walpole Rd.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

Bruce Smith has been looking through the existing maps in the office to find any old cemetery maps that 

may be helpful in establishing a foundation for the trustees to work from. The selectmen worked on 

purging the old maps. 

The selectmen signed the PA 29 for Devin Plaskiewicz  for military exemption. Jay Croteau returned the 

letter as approved.  

Durwin Clark reported  there was minimum damage to the roads from the last storm.  

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion.  The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M. 

 

 


